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When my children were 8 & 11 years old we bought our first horse. Shortly thereafter 

came a trailer and an F250 diesel truck to haul our girls and horses to show after 

show, including 4-h, Oregon Highschool Equestrian Team and multiple Extreme 

Mustang Makeover events. Both of my children have been employed in horse jobs 

including therapeutic riding instructor and professional trainer for Mustang rescue 

projects because of BLIZZARD, our diesel truck. We have spent too much money 

doing good things through horsemanship to be able to afford another truck. After all 

these years, Blizzard the truck is still running strong. Why punish people like us by 

destroying our ability to travel with horses?  Please pause and let us continue to do 

good through horses. 


